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Donald Leisman
523 N. Pembroke Rd.
Pembroke, NH 03275

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear Sir:
Please consider building and installing solar panels and wind mills to generate electricity and create
more jobs than a northern pass could.
 Thank you for considering this positive and constructive suggestion.

Sincerely,
Donald Leisman
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